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Sunday 3pm 
May Procession 

On Sunday, children 
from school are invited 

to join the parish  
community in a May  

procession.  Children are 
asked to wear their school uniforms and 

gather in church at 3pm. 
The Year 4 first  

communion children 
from the parish will all be 

there in their special 
clothes. We will process 

in song and prayer to the 
junior school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastoral Area Mass 
 

We were invited to attend Mass at St 
Vincent School in West Derby.  

 
All the schools in the pastoral area were 

represented and 8 children in Year 2 
attended and played a key role in  

celebrations with Jasmine reading the 
introduction.  

 
The children were beautifully  

and reverently behaved.  
 

Thank you and well done 

Mission Statement Awards 

 

Well done to Sofia Cain 

Well done to Euan Cartwright 

Well done to Scarlett Warburton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This special award is given to  

children who have demonstrated a clear 

understanding of our Mission Statement 

in the way they treated others. 

 

Creepy Crawlies Visit 

School! 
 

Nursery 1 and 2 have  

enjoyed visits from  

Knowsley Safari bug team. 

They met a giant snail, a snake and a hissing 

cockroach, as well as several other creepy 

crawlies. The children thoroughly enjoyed the 

session and were even brave enough to 

touch the creatures.  

 

Thank you to Mrs  

Henderson and the 

nursery staff for  

organising such an  

exciting session. 
 

 



School Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance 

Our target for attendance is 
95%.  

 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 10 

Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 7 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 1 

Class 1 Class 7 97.3 97.1 

Class 2 Class 8 92.3 93.3 

Class 3 Class 9 88.1 93.3 

Class 4 Class 10 94.1 96.6 

Class 5 Class 11 94 95.3 

Class 6 Class 12 91.3 96 

Dates for your  
Diary 

 
MAY 2017 

YEAR 2 SATS ASSESSMENTS 
ATTENDANCE IN SCHOOL IS VERY 

IMPORTANT DURING THIS TIME 
 

Finish for May Half term 
26th May 

 
13th/14th June 

New Nursery Intake Meetings 
 

15th/16th June 
New reception intake meetings 

 
28th June 

Stay and Play Classes 9 and 10. 
 

29th June 
Stay and Play Classes 11 and 12 

 
5th July 

Pre-school Stay and Read 
 

11th July 
Transition morning– Children visit new 

class and teacher 
 

14th July 
Key Strings performance for children 

 
21st July 

Year 2 Leavers’ Disco 
 

Please see our website for further dates. 

 Crosby Hall 2018 

Year 1 will receive letters about 

our Crosby Hall trip in 2018. 

Please return the consent as soon 

as possible. Payment plans have 

already been set up using parent 

pay. If you have any questions 

or worries please come and ask.  

 

 

 

 

Phonics Screening 

Week 
 

Thank you to all the  

parents who attended 

the meeting about Year 1 

Phonics Screening. The screening will take place 

during the week beginning 12th June, which is 

our first week back after the half term break.  

 

Please support your child by practising at home 

with the materials provided by school and  

ensuring that your child is in every day during 

that week.  

 

Results of the phonics screening will be shared 

with you in your child’s end of year report. 
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